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A big thank you to Dr Liz Pellicano a Researcher in Developmental  
Cognitive Science at the Centre for Research in Autism and Education 
(CRAE) at the Institute of Education, University of London who gave a 

talk to Oak Lodge Staff this week . 
Her current research is looking into females on the spectrum and using 

the views of people with autism themselves to assist in research.  

We are continuing to work collaboratively with CRAE and Liz is keen to 

work holistically with families and teams around the child in the future.  
 
 



  

 

Important Information  

2013 ended on a very positive note as our Ofsted Inspection went 

extremely well -   a copy of the report  is  now available on the  

Ofsted Website- www.ofsted.gov.uk/find reports or on  our school 

website www.oaklodge.barnet.sch.uk (go to the information tab 

menu) – our thanks to all of you who completed either our own 

school survey or the Parent View Questionnaire.  We hope that 2014 

will be an equally good year for us all! 

 

Governors 

Should you wish to contact any members of our Governing Body 

please contact the school office and they will ensure that either our 

Chair of Governors Helen Lederman, or one of our parent governors 

contacts  you. Our parent governors are: Richard Weisfeld whose 

son is in the Post 16 department, Siobhan Fairclough whose  

daughter is also in the 6th form, Stanley Palmer who has a son in 

KS3 and Alex Dell whose daughter is also in KS3 

 

Hearts of Oak 

Hearts of Oak is our school charity – if anyone is interested in being 

part of our committee please contact me at the school 


